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For Action 
with Confidential Attachment 

Osgoode Interlocking Incident Report 

Date:    June 16, 2021 
To:   TTC Board 
From:  Chief Executive Officer 

Reason for Confidential Information 

This report is about labour relations or employee negotiations. 

This report is about litigation or potential litigation, including matters before 
administrative tribunals. 

Summary 

On June 12, 2020, there was an operational incident near Osgoode Station.  

This report provides the initial findings from the investigation into the incident. 

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:   

1. Receive the confidential attachment and staff presentation.

2. Authorize that the information contained in the confidential attachment remain
confidential until such time as the litigation matters have concluded.

Financial Summary 

There are no financial impacts associated with this report. Any financial impacts 
identified through the investigation into this incident will be included in future reports to 
the TTC Board. 

The Interim Chief Financial Officer has reviewed this report and agrees with the 
financial summary information. 

Equity/Accessibility Matters 

There are no equity or accessibility impacts associated with this report. 
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Comments 

The details of the incident and corrective actions are included in the confidential 
attachment.  

Contact 

Kirsten Watson, Deputy Chief Executive Officer 
416-393-6119 
kirsten.watson@ttc.ca  

Signature 

 
 
 
 
Richard J. Leary 
Chief Executive Officer 

Attachments 

Confidential Attachment 1 – Osgoode Interlocking Incident Report 
 


